MEETING OF OCTOBER 14, 2019

The meeting was called to order by Mayor Webb. Council Members Bezdicek, Hinds, Smick,
Smith, and Watson were in attendance.

The minutes of the September 23, 2019 Meeting were read and approved as read.

The payables were presented to the Council for review and discussion. The payables were
moved by Bezdicek and seconded by Smick. Motion carried by vote of the Council.

Claims #13245-13293, 13295-13297 $19,399.43
P/R #13240-13244, 13294 ,348.9

A building permit application was presented by Don Cunningham to build a single-family
residence. After reviewing the site plan and the purchaser’s agreement on the lot, it was
moved by Smick and seconded by Hinds.

The Clerk reported on a couple of delinquent accounts that she has not been able to collect.

Discussion was again held regarding the storm water issue with the school. A letter will be
written and remind them about the street project in front of the school next June. Hopefully,
this issue can be resolved before that project starts. The Clerk will write a letter to them.

The 2020 Preliminary Budget was presented. After discussion and review, the Council set
the Final Budget Hearing for October 28, 2019. It was moved by Smick and seconded by
Bezdicek.
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